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Spring is a season of renewal—a time when nature awakens, fresh opportunities emerge, and we
look ahead with optimism. In that same spirit, this season also marks the renewal of membership
for the Canadian Academy of Audiology (CAA), and I want to take this opportunity to sincerely
thank each and every one of you who have renewed your membership. Your commitment not only
sustains our organization but also strengthens our ability to advocate for and support the profession
of audiology across Canada.

Your renewal fuels the essential work we do on behalf of audiologists nationwide. From
championing our profession at the national and provincial level to providing continuing education
opportunities, research funding, and professional resources, CAA exists to empower audiologists in
their pursuit of excellence. This year, we continue to advocate for issues that matter most, ensuring
that audiology remains at the forefront of healthcare conversations.

Spring is also a time of planning, and we are already preparing for an exciting CAA Conference
this fall. This annual gathering is a cornerstone of our profession, bringing together experts,
researchers, and clinicians to share knowledge, spark innovation, and foster the connections that
keep our field strong and vibrant. We can’t wait to share more details with you in the coming
months!

For those who have not yet renewed or are considering joining for the first time, I encourage you to
take this step. CAA is the only national organization solely dedicated to supporting audiologists in
Canada, and your membership strengthens our collective voice. Together, we ensure that audiology
continues to thrive, not just for us, but for the countless individuals who rely on our expertise and
care.

Let this season of renewal be a reminder of the power we have as a united profession. Thank you
for your support, and I look forward to all that we will accomplish together in the months ahead.

—Andreas
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